
Dr. An Wang Middle School 
SSC/PTO Meeting 
January 11, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:05 pm by President Coralie Cote. 
 
Principal’s Report: Matt Stahl 
~Feedback needed for QIP. Fair Student Funding Formula for Special Education, ELS, low 
income students etc. for each student. Last year’s budget was around $5,700,000. Extra money 
can be used for Supply Budget, Web Sites/Programs, Standing Desks, etc. 
~No major changes to the budget for next year. Possibly an adjustment for PPE. 
~Adjustment Students may possibly return on February 1, 2021. Nine students were in person 
previously and one student was remote. 
~The 25% of the student population that were in school in the fall may return on March 1, 2021. 
There were 180 students in this group. 
~Will teachers be able to teach both in person and remote learning depends on the Teachers’’ 
Union. 
~April 1, 2021 is the tentative date for 50% of the students to return to school. That is 300-350 
students. 
~All return dates are contingent on COVID numbers and the agreement between the Central 
Office and the Union. 
~In regards to staffing, all teaching positions have been filled. There is a One to One 
Paraprofessional Position and five Paraprofessional Positions open. 
 
President’s Report: Coralie Cote 
~Fundraising may be done right after February Vacation. Cherrydale gives a 40% profit and 
items can be shipped to the homes. Genevieve's may be out of business. 
~Calendar Raffle Fundraiser will be done in April. 
~Yankee Candle Fundraiser will be done in May and items can be shipped directly to the 
homes. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Tina Novo 
~Waiting to hear back from the Friends of Lowell High School about the Wang Scholarship. 
~No changes to the Checking and Savings Accounts. 
 
New Business 
~Clothing orders are in. There were about 25-30 orders placed. 
~MCAS Testing is still on the table. They may be done in April or May, but may get cancelled. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:40 
 
Minutes were recorded by Joanne S. Grillakis 
 


